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            7th April 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
AmaSing Concert 2020 – Monday 5th October 2020 

 
We have been notified by the organisers of AmaSing that the concert due to take place on Monday 

20th April, has been postponed.  The new date for this to take place is Monday 5th October 2020.   
 
All monies paid toward the concert will transfer, including: school transport to the Storyhouse, t-

shirt orders and all adult tickets already purchased.  For those children currently in Year 6 who will 
have transferred to high school, you are still very welcome to come to the event with Bunbury 
(parents would need to provide transport to Bunbury).  If your Y6 child no longer wishes to 
attend the event, please inform admin by Monday 20th April, advising if adult tickets were 
purchased and how many. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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